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MEMORANDUM 
 

Originating Department Pathology Laboratory 

Issued By: Brian O’Malley, Laboratory Manager 

 

Issued To: All GP’s 

 

Subject: Cut-Off Times for Sample Receipt/ 

Electronic Reports 

 

 

Details: 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

The daily cut off time for receipt of specimens in the laboratory is 5pm on Mondays to 

Thursdays and 3pm on a Friday.  This is to ensure that all specimens from primary care are 

received and resulted within the laboratory core hours, allowing notification of any critical 

results or results requiring attention to the requesting clinician prior to 8pm. This is especially 

critical on Fridays, as should samples arrive late there are no routine staff present on Saturdays to 

perform testing thus samples are left until Monday meaning that certain critical time sensitive 

assays will not be performed. 

 

 

From September 1st we will only be accepting Electronic reports from Biomnis. This means that 

all GP samples will be reported electronically via Healthlink. 

All results will be available to Gp’s via the Biomnis website. 

 

 
GP users that would like access to the Biomnis result portal need access to go to  

 

https://cdxconnect.eurofins.com/ 

 

 

They would need to enter CGHB and then click on create my account 

 

https://scanner.topsec.com/?d=2120&r=show&u=https%3A%2F%2Fcdxconnect.eurofins.com%2F&t=d3605c47cfb07f75debf57148d14bae3a49a1433
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Once they have created their account, they will appear on a list of accounts to be approved. They will be 

then be approved by the laboratory at Cavan General and be ready to go. 

Should you have any queries on any of the above please do not hesitate to contact myself or the 

laboratory at extension 6416. 

 

The 2 changes outlines above are directly related to improvement in the quality of patient results 

and also an effort to ensure full compliance with national laws around GDPR. 

 
Should you have any queries on any of the above please do not hesitate to contact myself or the 

laboratory at extension 6416. 
 

Brian O'Malley MBA MSc FACSLM 

Laboratory Manager 

Department of Pathology 

Cavan Monaghan Hospital 

Cavan, Co. Cavan 

 

brianj.omalley@hse.ie 

Office: +353 49 437 6292 

Mobile: +353 86 678 2788 

Fax: +353 49 437 6993 

Pathology Department Cavan General Hospital is an INAB Accredited Laboratory 


